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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2687 provides that commissioned or CLEET-certified agents of the Attorney General's 

Office and Oklahoma Military Department shall participate in the Oklahoma Law Enforcement 

Retirement System (OLERS) upon meeting the requisite post-offer-preemployment standards. 

The measure provides that such changes to membership in the System shall be considered a 

nonfiscal retirement bill and not subject to the provisions of the Oklahoma Pension Legislation 

Actuarial Analysis Act. Such persons shall participate in the System beginning July 1, 2024.  
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